
FAQ

WCC CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICES

What Should I Expect?

Do I Need to Arrive Early?

I’m New - Where Do I Go Upon Arrival?

What Should I Wear?

Upon arrival, enjoy hot chocolate and coffee. Photo booths will be available in the Main
Lobby and on the Lower Level for picture-taking. The family-friendly service will feature a
children’s story, Christmas worship, a message of hope, the lighting of the Christ candle, 

and a candlelight vigil.

Seating is general admission. To ensure the best experience, we recommend arriving 15
minutes before the service starts. If you’re checking in children ages Birth-3 yrs., 

consider arriving 20 minutes early.

We want you to feel at home when you come to WCC. One of our Welcome Team Members
will be honored to assist you upon your arrival. Enter through the Main Upper Level doors

and head to the New Here Kiosk at the Info Center in the Lobby 
where one of them can assist you. 

Come as you are and wear whatever makes you comfortable! Some may dress up for
Christmas, while others might choose a t-shirt and jeans.

Is There Something for My Kids?

Sonlight Children’s Ministry is available for ages Birth-3yrs. First-time guests can pre-
register their children here to streamline check-in. Christmas Eve services are family-

friendly, welcoming Pre-K through high school students to join their parents. 
Busy bags for children are available outside the auditorium.

Are There Volunteer Opportunities?

YES! We have plenty of volunteer opportunities at WCC this Christmas Eve. 
Contact Francie Harrold at fharrold@warsaw.cc

https://warsawcommunitychurch.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/93/responses/new

